
 
PDOT London Hosts #PhilippinesFoodTripping Event in Milan 

 

 
Consul General Bernadette Therese Fernandez with Chef Marvin Braceros of Yum Taste of the Philippines Filipino Restaurant and 
Attillia Bossi and Elisa Eterno of Interface at La Sculoa de La Cucina Italiana, Milan.    
 

 
09 December 2021- The Philippine Consulate General in Milan attended the food tripping event hosted by 
the Philippine Department of Tourism- London at the upscale La Scuola de La Cucina Italiana at Via San 
Nicolao in Central Milan. La Scuola is run by Edizioni Conde Nast, S.P.A. and chooses a country to 
feature in a cooking show once a month.  
 
Filipino chef Marvin Braceros of the Yum- Taste of the Philippines Filipino restaurant in Milan was invited, 
along with fourteen (14)  journalists and travel writers to prepare pancit and bibingka, dishes that were 
described by Interface (PDOT’s marketing office in Milan) as traditional food that are served during 
Christmas in the Philippines. 
 
Promoting Philippine cuisine and gastronomy are essential components of the Philippine tourism 
campaign in Italy and Europe.   

 



 
Cooking demonstration with Italian travel and lifestyle writers and influencers as participants 
 
 
 

                              
   With siblings Marvin and Marivel Braceros of Ristorante Yum                     Travel influencer Federica di Nardo preparing bibingka 
     


